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1. Overall Description:
During RAN2#115_e meeting, RAN2 discussed the potential impact of supporting Msg3 repetition, and would like to check the following with RAN1:
From RAN2 perspective, RAN2 observed that it is feasible to support Msg3 repetition on both NUL and SUL, and would like to ask if RAN1 has any concern on this. If RAN1 confirms the feasibility, then RAN2 would like to know whether different RSRP thresholds for requesting Msg3 repetition are needed for NUL and SUL? 
RAN2 also observed that it is feasible to configure random access preamble Group B for Msg3 repetition, and would like to ask if RAN1 has any concern on this. 



2. Actions:

To RAN4
ACTION: 
RAN2 respectfully asks RAN1 to answer the following questions.
· Question 1:
Does RAN1 think it is feasible 
to support Msg3 repetition on both NUL and SUL?
· Question 2:
If it is feasible for Q1, whether different RSRP thresholds for requesting Msg3 repetition are needed for NUL and SUL?
· Question 3:
Does RAN1 think it is feasible to configure random access preamble Group B for requesting Msg3 repetition?

· 

3. Date of Next TSG-RAN2 Meetings:

3GPP  RAN2#116-e 
                1st  – 11th November 2021


Electronic Meeting
��Msg1 enhancement is out of scope of the WID. We should focus on the Msg3 repetition.





�On behalf of ZTE, we suggest companies not to use the argument: “out of WID scope”, because this is an potential impact observed by company due to supporting Msg3 repetition. So we don’t think this is out of scope, and we suggest to keep it. It is better to provide technical reasons if object to this.





As offline rapporteur, if companies have quite different understandings on the scope of WID, I think it is more necessary to check with RAN1, because this WI is lead by RAN1, so they know more about what the scope is, and whether this can be discussed or not. 


�The conclusion made online is to inform RAN1 that RAN2 see the feasibility, and ask RAN1 whether they have concern. (Asking open question was objected by other companies during online), so we think the original wording is more accurate. 


Same comments to Q2, Q3.


�See above comments.






